
 

Dear parents 
 
Welcome to the Summer Term. 
 

Thank you to everyone who came along to the PTA Quiz Night. We raised an amazing 

£2,000 from this event. Huge thanks to Roger and Hilary Lawrence and their team for 

orgnaising the event and to Sam's fish bar for all those chips! 
 

Do join us on Monday 9th May from 7-8pm for a drink in the school canteen to hear 

about all our exciting plans for the Summer and Autumn terms. There will be free 

refreshments, entry into a raffle to win an amazing hamper, a chance to choose the new 

PTA logo and hear about the boot fairs, open air cinema, christmas craft fair and fundraising 

fortnights that we are planning. 
 
 

Please e mail us at opta@oathall.org to let us know you are coming. 
 

 
 

Best wishes 
 

 
 

OPTA 
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